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The Primary Elections in Lake County, saw some highly contested races. Nearly 75
Republican candidates won their Primaries and will be on the ballot this November! 
 Congratulations to Jill Murr (Clerk-Treasurer Nominee), Richard Shapiro (Judge
Nominee), and Mike Gruszka (Town Council, Ward 1 Nominee) on your nominations!
We look forward to assisting you with your campaigns in the fall. 

Lowell is currently looking for TWO candidates to fill the ballot vacancies for Town
Council Wards 3 & 5. If you, or someone you know, lives in those wards, and are
interested in running for Town Council in the fall, please contact the executive team. 

Interested parties will then reach out the the Republican Party County Chairman
(Randy Niemeyer) for further instructions. The deadline to file paperwork for these
offices is early July. Please make all necessary arrangements by no later than June
15th. If more than one candidate files, there may need to be a caucus of Precinct
Committeemen to nominate a candidate.
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On April 14th, 2023, the Lowell Fire Department
Commissioned their new Fire Engine, 6611. 

During the ceremony, the the firefighters pushed the
new fire engine into the garage. 

Congratulations to the Lowell Fire Department and
to the firefighters! 

Photo by: Chuck Abraham / The Lowell Tribune
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During this Primary Election, the citizens of Lowell were tasked
with deciding whether or not the Tri-Creek School Corporation
would pass a Referendum.  Normally, during a Municipal Election,
those living in the unincorporated areas would not be voting this
year. Due to this Public Question being posed, all areas of Lowell
voted. The unofficial vote totals are as follows (The Election
Board has not finalized the numbers as of this publication):

YES:     1198 Votes
NO:S    2318 Votes

A Message from the Chairwoman

At this time, we are asking children, aged 6 and under, to not attend our monthly Tri-
Creek Republican Committee meetings due to the distraction that it can cause to the
meeting's flow.  Our Website, our Facebook Page, and our Discussion Group on
Facebook have all the new and old information so that you will be in the loop. Please
respect this request and the request of other members of the group.

MAY 2023 VOLUME 3

Chair - Clarissa Fuller   |   Vice-Chair - Mike Lee
Secretary - Jessica Messler   |   Treasurer - Melissa Lauridsen

TRI-CREEK SCHOOLS
REFERENDUM

http://tricreekrepublicans.com/
http://facebook.com/TriCreekGOP
https://www.facebook.com/groups/561409991757771/?hoisted_section_header_type=recently_seen&multi_permalinks=908761100355990

